
Save-the-Date
DPR Draft Report

Northern California Chapter Meeting
Thursday, September 29, 2016
1:00 – 4:00 pm

You are invited to a special briefing on the release of the 
draft report to the California Legislature regarding the 
feasibility of developing statewide regulations for direct 
potable reuse (DPR).  The release of this groundbreaking 
report has been highly anticipated across the nation. 

Hear from the State Water Resources Control Board’s 
Division of Drinking Water, members of the DPR Expert 
Panel, the Advisory Panel, and more, on the possibilities of 
expanding our drinking water supply through DPR.

Location
Santa Clara Valley Water District
Headquarters Boardroom
5700 Almaden Expressway, San Jose

Please RSVP by September 23 at:  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1s5FgNCUYn8BBEjujEO
J6xaMQFE9HVi2wbD0NVXE7I7A/

For more information about Northern Calif. WateReuse, contact:
Curtis Lam, President, clam@hydroscience.com

WateReuse California, Jennifer West, Managing Director   •  (916) 669-8401  •  JWest@watereuse.org  •              @watereuseca	   |    www.watereuse.org

WateReuse California supports 
the establishment of policies and 
development of funding options 
that support as many water 
recycling solutions as possible; 
that a range of customized “mix 
and match” options offer each 
community or region the most 
potential for success in offsetting 
limited drinking water sources, 
including imported water.
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